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1. Introduction 

1.1 This is an update on fixed term changes to East Suffolk and North Essex NHS 
Foundation Trust (ESNEFT) Endoscopy services in Colchester and North East 
Essex, provided by Luke Mussett – Senior Engagement Officer at ESNEFT.   

 
2. Action required 

 

2.1 The Committee is asked to note the report, which is for information only. 
 

3. Background 

3.1 This report provides an update on the Endoscopy services at Colchester 
Hospital and a fixed term change taking place at the start of 2024.  

4. Update and Next Steps 

4.1 See appendix.  

5. List of Appendices  

5.1 Fixed term changes to East Suffolk and North Essex NHS Foundation Trust 
(ESNEFT) Endoscopy services in Colchester and North East Essex: update for 
Essex Health Overview Policy and Scrutiny Committee 
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